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Matthew Hudson – Custodial Supervisor 
167 Broad Street, Manasquan, New Jersey 08736
Cell: (732) 539-3374 Office: (732) 528-8820 Ext. 1058
E-Mail: mhudson@manasquanboe.org


Date: June 15, 2022

Dear Parent, Guardian or Staff Member:
In compliance with the Manasquan Board of Education’s Integrated Pest Management policy, this notification is to inform you that the Manasquan School District will be applying vegetation control, as well as insecticide on 6/17/2022. This application will take place in the front and rear of both, the Elementary and High School grounds. Please avoid all areas posted for approximately 7 hours. 
If you have any questions or concerns, you may contact me at 732-528-8820 ext. 1058.

Sincerely, 

Matthew Hudson
IPM Coordinator 
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